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City of 

MANDURAH 

12 February 2009 

The Hon Sheila Mills MLC 
Chair 
Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affair · 

I 

Legislative Council WA 
Parliament House 
GPO Box A11 
PERTH WA 6837 

Dear Madam 

SUBMISSION - INQUIRY INTO MUNICIPAL WASTE MANAGEMENT IN 
WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

The City of Mandurah Supports the Rivers Regional Council (RRC) submission in 
regards to the above. 

It is recognised that, the submission is relatively brief, mainly due to time 
constraint, focusing on key issues and matters. The time constraint has not 
allowed Elected Members of the City of Mandurah the opportunity to endorse the 
submission. 

The submission will be presented to the Ordinary Council Meeting to be held in 
March 2009 and should there be any issues raised by Council, I will forward them 
to you. 

I look forward to the outcome of the Committee's deliberations and should you 
have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me on 9550 3851 or 
allan.claydon@mandurah.wa.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

Allan Claydon 
Director Works and Services 
City of Mandurah 
PO Box 210 
MANDURAH WA 6210 
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